
 
PPC Youth Group -  All youth grades 6-12 are invited to join the PPC  youth group today from 5 pm - 7 pm 
in the fellowship hall for some  fun and fellowship. Please bring dinner if you'd like and leave cell phones at 
home (or at least off). For more information please contact Ashley at ashdogger@me.com.  

Youth Car Wash - Come out and support Providence Youth as they are conducting a car wash on Saturday 
May 4th from 9 am -1 pm. All donations will go towards their Workcamp mission trip to Frederick, MD in 
June. Any questions please contact Kevin Daley or Ashley Schroeder. 

Family Fusion - You are invited to join us Sunday, May 5 in the Parlor at 12:15 pm. We believe when families 
make time for faith, fellowship, and fun, everything changes! Life becomes less stressful, relationships grow, 
and Christ’s community strengthens. Please sign up on the bulletin board at church. For more information, 
please contact Karen & Rick Moore at  
karenmoore16@aol.com. 

Men’s Fellowship Dinner  - Join us on Thursday, May 9 at 6:00 pm for dinner at Providence! We’ll have food, 
fun and fellowship. Bring a friend! A signup sheet is posted on the bulletin board at church. For further 
information contact Aaron Gilbert at agibert95@ymail.com or 757- 763-9802 

PW Birthday Offering -  will be collected in the women’s circles as well as a special collection on Mother’s 
Day, May 12th.  It’s collected in spring of each year to celebrate the blessings in the lives of Presbyterian 
Women.  This offering funds up to five mission projects throughout the world, that are not included in 
ongoing General Assembly mission. The many examples of support offered are agricultural development, 
childcare, community organization, criminal justice, drug counseling, economic justice, elderly care, 
employment training, homelessness, literacy, advocacy for victims of violence, and women’s concerns, in 
amounts of $100,000 to $300,000 each. The recipients are selected before the offering is received, so grant 
amounts depend on the gifts received. This year’s recipients are posted on the PW Bulletin board. We also 
invite the congregation to join us for cake in honor of the PW Birthday Celebration and our Honorary 
Lifetime Membership Awardee on May 12, following the 11:00 am worship. For more information, please 
contact ppw@provpres.org. 

Patty Landrum Butterfly Grants - Applications for Butterfly Grants are available to organizations outside the 
membership of Providence. These grants must be used for scholarships of students within its organization. 
Application forms are available in the church office and must be submitted by Wednesday, May 15, 2024. 

Providence Patriotic Festival – Sunday, May 19 Providence will host a fun community festival with a few 
lawn games, a bounce house, a special patriotic concert, and a picnic supper. The festivities start at 4:00 pm. 
Invite friends and neighbors. 

PW Dinner Out - The women at Providence are invited to join us for dinner out on Monday, May 20 at 6:00 
pm. We will meet at Bubba’s Seafood Restaurant located at 3323 Shore Dr, Virginia Beach, VA 23451. If you 
wish to attend, please RSVP online or sign up on the sheet at church. For more information, please contact 
PPW@provpres.org. 

Providence Family Night at the Tides - Come out for a night with the Norfolk Tides on June 15 at 6:30 pm! The 
Fellowship committee will be acquiring tickets. If you wish to go, please RSVP online or on the sheet at the 
church, and your payment will be collected at a later date. For more information, please contact Jane at 
gloriajpritchett@yahoo.com.  

gotsneakers? 2024 - PPC Youth Group invites the congregation to donate used sneakers in the boxes in the 
narthex and back foyer for recycling and fundraising. Last year we collected 235 pairs.  This year we are up to 
207 pairs so please keep them coming! Please do NOT put shoes in the bin which are not sneakers. We cannot 
recycle them.” Go to “gotsneakers.com” or ask a youth for more info! 

Fun     Fellowship     Service    Enrichment
Opportunities

mailto:karenmoore16@aol.com


Weekly joys and concerns 
We lift up in prayer this week  

Within our church family 

Carolyn Knowles 
Sue Shepard 

Our homebound and elderly members 
Our Pastor Nominating Committee and the work they are doing 

Members include: Julie Bauman, Nick Bolton, Michelle Clatterbuck,  
Sue Crosland, Jonathan Hyslop, Karen Moore, Glynn Rogers, Ken Wheeler 

We celebrate 

Our bridge pastors, Rev. Linda Rainey and Rev. Melinda Stroyeck 

Our community and our world  

For peace and resolution in Israel and Palestine 
International Missionaries  

Nations at war 
Our servicemen and women, at home and abroad  

Today
Sunday, April 28 
   9:00 am - Merry Bells 
   9:30 am - Discipleship Class 
 10:30 am - Choir Warm Up 
 11:00 am - Worship 
 11:15 am - Enrichment 
12:00 pm - Fellowship  
  5:00 pm - Youth Group 

This Week  

Tuesday, April 30 
  7:00 pm - Bells of Providence 
Wednesday, May 1 
  7:00 pm -  Chancel Choir 
Sunday, May 5 
   Communion Sunday 
   9:00 am - Merry Bells 
   9:30 am - Discipleship Class 
 10:30 am - Choir Warm Up 
 11:00 am - Worship 
 11:15 am - Enrichment 
 12:00 pm - Family Fusion 
 12:00 pm - Fellowship  
   5:00 pm - Youth Group 

  
                   
  

The flowers that grace our sanctuary 
today are give to the glory of God by 

Edith Lytle 
 in memory  of James Lytle 

To add a prayer concern, please email the church office at office@provpres.org or the Pastor at 
pastor@provpres.org. Submissions must be received by Tuesday noon to be included for 

Sunday. In order to respect confidentiality, all requests should be self-made. 
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